
NHE000777-0001 

STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 
Detective Chief Inspector R J Burt 
Hampshire Constabulary 
Major Incident Room 
Police Station 
Kingston Crescent 
PORTSMOUTH 
PO2 8BY 

LH/DB 

HQ/CID/SE/DCI/2000 

02 October 2000 

4026 

O 
Dear Mr Burt 

Gladys Mable Richards 

Thank you for your letter of 18 September 2000. I will reply in more detail in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

Lesley Humphrey 
Quality Manager 


